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Classroom Highlights:
Swift Paws A 

Important Updates

Fall Festival October 25th. Vendors are needed. Each vendor
donating $25 will receive a parking spot to set up a table to
display your goods. We are asking each vendor to donate a
basket to be raffled off as part of our raffle ticket sales.  
The Fox Den has a new number. You can reach us at 478-974-5674
We will be moving to a biweekly Academy Newsletter.  October 9th,
2024 will be the next newsletter. 

In our classroom this week, the
students are learning about
extended family members. This
includes grandparents, aunts,
uncles, cousins, and more! The
students are currently
crafting decorated hearts to
give to their grandparents.
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Positive Things To
Say To Your Child

 You are helpful1.
 You were right2.
 I know you did your best3.
 I’m grateful for you4.
 You have great ideas5.
 I love being your mom6.
 You make me proud7.
 You are important 8.
 You are worth it9.
 You are enough10.

Immunization
Update

Parents, if you have not already
turned in your child’s immunization
records, please make sure to do so
by 10/30/2024. Please make sure all
records are up -to -date. Thank you! 
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National Days

Did you Know? 

September 25th: National Lobster Day

September 25th: National Quesadilla Day

September 25th: National Daughter Day

September 26th: National Pancake Day

September 26th: National Johnny Appleseed Day

September 27th: National Chocolate Milk Day

September 28th: National Strawberry Cream Pie Day

September 29th: National Coffee Day

September 30th: Orange Shirt Day

September 3oth: National Chewing Gum Day

Newborn babies have no tears.
Whilst your baby will howl and scream to get what they
want or need, they won’t theoretically cry. Newborn
babies are unable to produce tears until around three
weeks of age – this is because their tear ducts are not
fully developed at birth. They will always produce
moisture to keep the eyes well lubricated and healthy,
but there will be no proper tears shed at least for the
first 3-4 weeks. Phew!



JOHNNY APPLESEEDJOHNNY APPLESEEDJOHNNY APPLESEED
Day!Day!Day!   

Happy Johnny Appleseed Day! This week Wise Tails (4)
and Swift Paws (3) joined together to celebrate. We did
different activities such as made apple pie play dough,
Apple washing station, Apple painting and Apple volcano!


